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PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT Man Address: Robert A.$tratman
PO BOX 97 VICE PRESIDENT NUCLEAR !

to CENTER ROAD "*
PERRY OHIO 44081
/216) 259-3737

June 16, 1994
PY-CET/NRR-1812L

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
locument Control Desk
V .shington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1;
Accuracy Verification Of NRC P-T and
USE Limits Tables (TAC No. M83947)

Gentlemen: |

By letter dated April 6, 1994, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff
requested that the information contained in two Tables be verified for
accuracy. Enclosure 1 to the April 6, 1994 letter provided information on
pressure-temperature (P-T) limits, and Enclosure 2 provided information on
Upper Shelf Energy (USE) limits.

This letter formally provides the results of the requested verification. The
only changes to the Tables are to NRC Enclosure 2, where the material type for
the three shell plates (heat numbers C2557-1, B6270-1 and A1155-1) should be SA
533 Grade B Class 1 rather than A 533B-1.

This information was previously transmitted to the NRC Senior Project Manager |for PNPP, Jon Hopkins, by telephone on May 31, 1994, per the schedule set ;

during a teleconference between J. Hopkins and B. Ferrell on May 5, 1994.

II you have questions or require additional information, please contact )
Mr. James D. Kloosterman, Manager - Regulatory Affairs, at (216) 280-5833. !

!

Very truly yours, |
' / [1// /,

A

RAS:BSF:sc

cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident Inspector Office
NRC Region III |
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